

Dear Community Members,

The City of Hendersonville's Environmental Sustainability Board warmly invites you to join us in showcasing your sustainability practices and demonstrating your business' commitment to building a greener future.

Our board is eager to highlight the innovative ways that local businesses are contributing to a healthier environment and aligning with the goals set forth in the City's Sustainability Strategic Plan, adopted last year by City Council.

Through this initiative, we aim to establish a Green Partnership with businesses of all sizes. Together, we can promote sustainable practices that not only protect our natural resources but also enhance Hendersonville's reputation as a vibrant, thriving place to live, work, and do business.

Our vision is a thriving Hendersonville where businesses and organizations lead by example, creating a cleaner, greener place to live and work. Our mission is to inspire and support Hendersonville businesses and organizations in adopting environmentally responsible practices that contribute to a healthier, more sustainable community.

We are seeking forward-thinking business leaders ready to take part in this exciting initiative. Are you ready to step into this role? We would love to hear from you!

If you are interested in joining, please complete the attached questionnaire to get started.

We look forward to collaborating with you and shining a spotlight on the great work already being done in our community.

With appreciation,
[Name]
City of Hendersonville
Environmental Sustainability Board Member
[Email]
[Phone Number]